
 

 

 
October 30, 2020 

 
 Some Halloween Safety Tips  
Please ensure the kids are safe when out on the 
evening of Halloween. I have included some 
Halloween Safety Tips below from the 
Canadian Pediatricians Association: 
- Buy costumes that are light in colour 
- Put reflective strips on any dark coloured 
costumes 
- Avoid costumes that go over the feet and could 
pose tripping hazards 
- Accompany your child while out trick or 
treating 
- Have every person carry a flashlight while out 
trick or treating 
-  Travel in pairs or groups.  Do not go out alone. 
- Do not let your children eat any candy or treats 
before you check them 
- Do not criss-cross the street, work down one 
side then back along the other 
- stay physically distanced when outside moving 
around the neighbourhood 
From Dr. Bonnie Henry and the CDC 
- Halloween celebrations should be with no 
more than six people and all attendees should 
know and be able to contact everyone in 
attendance 
- be careful with hand sanitizer and open flames 
as hand sanitizer is very flammable 
- Like gatherings, trick-or-treating groups should 
be no larger than six people and should have 
enough space between them and other groups 
to reduce crowding on stairs and sidewalks 
- Trick-or-treaters should also wash their hands 
before going out, when they get home and 
before eating treats 
- You don’t need to clean every treat. You 
should instead wash your hands after handling 
treats and not touch your face. 

 
 
 
 
Hello Chaffey-Burke! 
 
It was great seeing all the kids who chose to dress up 
for Halloween around the school today.  We have a 
large number of our kids in costumes today.  It was a 
different kind of day with no classroom parties where 
the kids shared food and drinks like a normal year.   
 
Our playground equipment has been delivered and we 
are waiting for some fill to come to level the ground 
prior to it being installed.  We expect to see work on 
the leveling and beginning of the installation in early to 
mid-November. 
 
This year in Burnaby Reporting will be slightly different 
as we have joined in a Ministry of Education Pilot for 
Reporting.  Instead of the usual 2 informal and 3 formal 
reports, we will be using 3 informal reports and 2 
formal report cards this year.  The first informal has 
already happened with Kindergarten Intake Interviews 
or the Parent Survey’s sent out by classroom teachers.  
Our next report will be later in the fall in the form of an 
interim report card.  The final informal report will be in 
the spring as part of student led conferences/three-
way interviews.  Our two formal report cards will be 
issued in February/March and at the end of the year in 
June.  We are working as a staff to finalize those dates 
in the weeks ahead.  I will share more information once 
we have confirmed our final dates. 
 
Please remember that every child needs to bring a 
mask with them to school.  Students may be required 
to wear masks from time to time during the course of a 
school day. 
 
 
Happy Halloween! 
Bruce 
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